AL AIN AMERICAN PRIVATE SCHOOL X

CirNo.17/AAAS/AY2021-2022/SEPTEMBER Date: 02" September 2021

Dear Parents,

Al Ain American School family would like to thank all the students and parents for the
wonderful first week of school and highly appreciate the continuous support shown
throughout the week. We are looking to improve on all the suggestions and comments
presented by parents during the week. Please note the school timings for Grade 1-9 will
be from 7:30 am-1:30 pm.

Thank you

Regards,
AAAS Administration
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